
 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 
 
April 14, 2022 
 

Re:  Request for Records: BCLC File 22-009 

British Columbia Lottery Corporation (BCLC) writes further to your March 15, 2022 request under B.C.’s Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA), received by BCLC on March 16, 2022 and BCLC’s letter of same 
date, and our assorted correspondence via phone and email on March 16, 21, 22 and 23. 

Your original request was for:   

“Regarding the BCLC animated brand advertising campaign, I seek: the business case, budget and 
marketing plan; the creative concept, production plan, production notes; media placement plan and 
budget for advertising in all forms of media; and the names of all contractors and sub-contractors, their 
roles, and maximum contract values.” 

You clarified this request via email on March 23, 2022 to be for: 

“A record showing the approved marketing budget for the BCLC animated brand advertising campaign, 
and the names of both the creative and media contractors used in that campaign, from January 1, 2022 
through March 31, 2022.” 

In accordance with section 6(2) of FIPPA, BCLC has created a record, enclosed in the body of this letter, in response 
to your request.  

The aggregate approved marketing budget for the animated BCLC corporate advertising campaign from January 1, 
2022 through March 31, 2022, inclusive of creative and media contractors, was $1,675,923.00. Please note that 
BCLC has included the full creative-development costs as they were incurred in that time period, but they will be 
used to support the entire campaign because it extends beyond March 31, 2022. In the same time period, the 
media and creative contractors used in this advertising campaign were 123 West Communications Inc. (creative 
agency), and Mediacom Canada (media agency).  

The full text of section 6 can be found at:  
http://www.bclaws.ca/Recon/document/ID/freeside/96165 00 

This response will be published a minimum of five business days after release at: 
https://corporate.bclc.com/who-we-are/corporate-reports/reports-disclosures.html 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding BCLC’s processing of your request, please contact me at 
CPenkert@bclc.com, via mail or at (250) 852-5370. 

[applicant information]






